
  

 

 
 
 
 

Andreas Mundt 

Chairman ICN Steering Group 

President Federal Cartel Office 

31 March 2016 

Note from the Chair for the Steering Group Meeting on 5 April, 2016 

Dear colleagues,  

I would like to invite you to the last Steering Group meeting before the 2016 Annual Conference 

in Singapore. We will reap the rewards of the working groups’ hard work and focus on the 

approval of this ICN year’s work products.  

Furthermore, we will pave the way for a new successful ICN year and discuss the working group 

chair rotation.  

The current requests for membership illustrate that the ICN is considered a very attractive 

organisation. The Membership Working Group Co‐chairs will seek SG approval for the 

membership request of the Philippine Competition Commission and will report on additional 

requests for membership being currently processed. 

Finally, the Competition Commission of Singapore will provide an update on the 2016 Annual 

Conference.  

I am looking forward to speaking with you next week.  

 

With best regards, 

Andreas Mundt 


